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Excellency,

[ have the pleasure to forward herewith a letter dated 27 March 2019 from
H.E. Mrs. Maria Helena Lopes De Jesus Pires, Ambassador, Permanent Representative
of Timor-Leste and H.E. Mrs. Marie Chatardova, Ambassador, Permanent Representative
of the Czech Republic, co-facilitators of the process to lead intergovernmental consultations
aimed at enhancing synergies and coherence and reducing overlap where it is found to exist
in the agendas of the General Assembly, the Economic and Social Council and their
subsidiary bodies, as well as the high-level political forum and other related forums in light
of the adoption of the 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development.

The co-facilitators are convening the second meeting of the intergovernmental
process on Wednesday, 3 April 2019, at 3:00 p.m., in the Trusteeship Council Chamber.
The co-facilitators are also sharing a background note with supportive Annexes I and II.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.
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